Ascension of the Lord

Saturday, May 27th

5:00pm **Yvon & Daniel Parthenais** by Cecile Parthenais

Sunday May 28th

9:00am **Pro Populo**

11:00am Michael Bray by Nicole & Bob Gregory

Monday, May 29th Saint Maximinus

8:00am Allan Brabant by Sally Grant

Tuesday, May 30th Saint Joan of Arc

8:00am **Ryan Haley** by Doreen Bray & family

Wednesday, May 31st Visitation of Mary

8:00am Roger & Ron Dupras by Catharine & Chris Dupras

Thursday, June 1st Saint Justin

NO MASS

Saturday, June 3rd Saint Charles Lwanga & Companions

5:00pm **Shirley Read** by Fr. Jacques

Sunday, June 4th Pentecost Sunday

9:00am **Pro Populo**

11:00am Randy Julien by Pauline Masson

May 21, 2017

ENV. \$2465.50 LOOSE \$263.70 VOCATIONS \$100.00 Papal Charity \$1237.00

Total \$4066.20

Rosary Guild

There will be a meeting on Monday, May 29th at 2:00 p.m. in the McPhail Room for anyone interested in helping to make rosaries for the missions. All help is appreciated.

Always look on the bright side of things!

side of timigs:

Sanctuary Lamp

The Sanctuary Lamp is "for the parishioners".

<u>Women's Morning of Reflection:</u> Please join us June 3rd from 9:30 am - noon at the Centre Charles-Emile Claude on Chevrier St., Cornwall for mass, confession, breakfast, a talk and the rosary. The speaker will be Willy Effinger from the Divine Mercy Centre. A free will offering of \$5 is appreciated. Phone Heidi Krol 613 347 7561 or Marilynn Light 613 537 2021 for any inquiries.

Ecumenical service in celebration of Canada's 150th anniversary

Sunday evening, June 4, 2017, beginning at 19h00 at Saint John's Presbyterian Church on Second Street East in Cornwall. It will be a great gathering of joyful celebration with a special choir and the special appearance by the Salvation Army Legacy Brass Band. A cordial invitation to all! This celebration is sponsored by the Cornwall and area Christian Council.

PAINT NITE WITH FR. JACQUES

Mark your Calendars for this great fundraiser – **Thursday**, **June 29**th, **2017 at 7:00pm**, in the parish hall... Join Fr. Jacques for a great evening of **PAINT NITE**. The cost is \$45.00 per person, and it includes all that you need to make your own artistic impression of the artist's painting. We will have a cash bar for that evening. Tickets are available via the office or at... **https://www.paintnite.com/events/ 1188256**.

Baby Bottle Fund Raiser for Pro-Life

Our parish is having a **fundraiser** to support Pro-Life Cornwall again this year. There are Baby Bottles and/or envelopes and parishioners are encouraged to fill their bottle with loose change or put a donation in the envelope and return it on Father's Day no matter what the amount is in it. If you have a baby bottle from a previous year we would appreciate it being returned. Pro-Life and the Parish Pastoral Council thank you in advance for your generosity.

HELD WANTED...

We at Blessed Sacrament Parish are looking for a guitarist or pianist to accompany the music ministry at the 11:00am Mass. If you are willing to be a part of a dynamic team leading the congregation in music and song please speak to Fr. Jacques, the Pastor, at 613-932-2996.

We are also looking at starting a guitar club to help and teach those who are interested in learning and to be a part of music ministry. If you are interested in the guitar club please speak to Guy Cote at tngcote@xplornet.com. Everyone at all levels are welcome to join.

DAISY MASS

On Thursday of this week, June 1st at 7 p.m., St. Andrew's Parish will be hosting the annual Mass for the 'Adopt-a-Priest, Deacon and Seminarian Program,' (Also known as the Daisy Mass) with Archbishop Prendergast presiding. **Everyone is welcome to join us** for the 30th Anniversary celebration of this program in our Diocese. It is also a time to show our gratitude to the 'army' of prayer partners who have been praying for their 'adopted' clergyman over the years. Please join us and show your support as we thank the Lord for His gift to us of our ordained clergy.

Yard Sale / Car Wash

On June 24, the St. Francis de Sales *Knights of Columbus* and *CWL* will hold their annual Yard Sale, Car Wash and Barbeque in the church parking lot. This year we are introducing a Trunk Sale plan where anyone may rent a pair of parking spots and bring their own surplus treasures to display and sell. For information or to reserve a spot, please contact Terry Sutton at 613-935-3699.

143rd Annual Pilgrimage to Ste-Annede-Beaupré and Cap-de-la-Madeleine

August 12-13, 2017. Weekend Celebrant is Bishop Michael Mulhall of the Diocese of Pembroke. The Shrine Theme "That My Joy May Be In You". Pope Francis has invited all Catholics to continue practicing the Jubilee of Mercy for 2017, in being merciful to everyone. And, as Pope Francis has asked previously, that all Catholics take this opportunity to make a pilgrimage again this year in continuing the Year

of Mercy. For more information: Lisa Runions 613-932-3510.

70th Rally of the Federation of Parish Guards

The Cornwall Nativity Guards will be hosting the 70th annual Rally of the Federation of Parish Guards on June 2nd - 3rd and 4th 2017. This annual event brings together members of Parish Guards throughout the province of Quebec for a weekend of protocol, ceremonies and musical demonstrations. This year's Rally coincides with the celebration of Cornwall Nativity Guard's 65th anniversary. The Guards will partake in three different parades on that weekend starting with an evening parade on Saturday which will end at Kinsmen Park in the east end of town. Sunday features a morning mass parade in Glen Walter ending at Precious Blood Church, followed by an afternoon revue parade in the north end of Cornwall beginning and ending at St. Joseph's Secondary School. We invite the population of Cornwall and surrounding areas to enjoy the multicolor music corps. To obtain the weekend program as well as the parade routes, kindly visit our web site at

http://www.gardenativite.com/ralliement2017.htm

Women's Fall Retreat

Women's Fall Retreat 2017, **Friday, September 15, 2017 at 7:45 pm to Sunday, September 17, 2017 from 1:30 pm**. Glen House Resort, Gananoque, ON. For more information visit: womensfassretreat.com or contact Annette Larmour at: info@womensfassretreat.com 613-258-7885.

How people treat you is their karma; how you react is yours.

Mark Your Calendars

Our <u>Annual Harvest Supper</u> will take place on Sunday, September 10th, 2017, from 4:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m., in the Parish Hall.

New Season at Calvary

You are cordially invited to the opening of the new season at the Calvary in Green Valley on Wednesday, May 31, 2017 at 7pm. Fr. Guy Desrochers from St. Anne de Beaupre Shrine will be leading an Evening of Prayer in honor of St. Ann. The night includes the celebration of the Mass, a spiritual talk on St. Ann, a procession with the Blessed Sacrament and the veneration of the relic. Come and join us to pray through the intercession of Jesus' grand-mother! Please bring your lawn chair. In case of rain, the event will be held inside the Church. This is a bilingual event. For further information please call 613-525-3609.

Steubenville TO is scheduled for July 28-30, 2017! An exciting Catholic Youth Conference with over 2000 teens! Experience passionate youthful speakers, fantastic music, great sharing's with friends, beautiful celebrations of faith with other groups on fire! For Registration information visit www.alexandria-cornwall.ca. We have booked spots already. Parents register their teens online. The name of our group is ACgoes2TO. For more info - www.steubenvilletoronto.com Contact Sr. Cora (613)-933-1138 x31 cbeboso@alexandriacornwall.ca See us in Facebook, too!

Free E-Waste Recycling

Sponsored by Knights of Columbus Council 5068 & Council 10416 with proceeds to Hospice Cornwall. You may drop off your items on Saturday, June 3rd from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at St. Andrew's Church (south parking lot) or at La Citadelle (510 McConnell Ave.)

Items you can bring are: Computers & modems, printing devices – copiers, scanners, etc., keyboards/mice, PDAs & pagers, Televisions, equalizers/amplifiers, telephones/cell phones, radios, cameras, BBQs, Audio/video players (VCR & DVD), Receivers & tuners, tires, hand held computers (personal), speakers, tuners, turntables, scrap metal, desktop/laptop computers, computer monitors, batteries, video players/projectors, appliances – fridges, stove, etc.

If unable to bring scrap electronics to drop-off locations, please call and arrange with individuals below for a pickup time: Stephen Maloney 613-930-3401; Dan Bissonnette 613-930-8150; Germain Dicaire 613-362-6547; Wayne Read 613-938-0233; Dan Landry 613-361-4649; Lionel Lauzon 613-938-7300

<u>Planting Your Spring Garden</u> For the Garden of Your Daily Living

Plant Three Rows of peas

- 1. Peace of Mind
- 2. Peace of Heart
- 3. Peace of Soul

Plant Four Rows of Squash

- 1. Squash Gossip
- 2. Squash Indifference
- 3. Squash Grumbling
- 4. Squash Selfishness

Plant Four Rows of Lettuce

- 1. Lettuce Be Faithful
- 2. Lettuce Be Kind
- 3. Lettuce Be Patient
- 4. Lettuce Really Love One Another

No Garden is Complete Without Turnips 1. Turnip For Meetings

- 2. Turnip For Service
- 3. Turnip To Help One Another
- 3. Turnip To Help One Another

To Conclude Our Garden We Must Have Thyme

- 1. Thyme For Each Other
- 2. Thyme For Family
- 3. Thyme For Friends

Water freely with patience and cultivate with love. There is much fruit in your garden because you reap what you sow.



